
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter—Week 14 

 

Friday 14th December 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Santa’s Secret Shop 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to our 

Elves for all their hard work in making our Se-

cret Shop a great success. 

The children had a really enjoyable time picking 

out gifts for their family.   

Once again a big thank you from all the staff 

and children to our Elves and 

the PTFA for all their hard 

work in putting the event  

together. 

 

                                     

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

   

GROWTH Certificate Winners     House Point Winners 

  Ava, Macie, Lois, Seth, Lewis, Keitija, 

Blue, Dakota, Lily, Noah, Chloe & Mason 

Macie, Elise, Jack, Caitlin, Saul, Lainy & 

Dylan 



 

December 

19th—School Christmas Dinner 

19th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6:00pm 

20th—Christmas Party Lunch 

20th—Class Christmas Parties 

21st—School Closes 

January 

7th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

8th—School reopens 

15th—Deadline to apply for Sep-

tember 2019 Reception places. 

24th Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

30th– Yr 5—Fire Safety Talk   

February 

15th—School Closes 

25th—School reopens 

27th—Yr 3 School Trip 

March 

7th—World Book Day  

7th—Year 2 Class Assembly 

9:05am. 

12th to 14th—Scholastic Book 

Fair 

13th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

15th—Red Nose Day 

15th– Firefighters Collection  

April 

8th—Reception & Yr 6—Height 

& Weight Check 

8th– Parents Evening - 3.30-

6.00 

9th-Parents Evening—3.30-6.00   

 

After School Clubs 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT 

THERE ARE NO AFTER 

SCHOOL CLUBS ON 

NEXT WEEK. Thank you 

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page 

to find out what our PTFA  are doing. 

It would be great to see more of you  access-

ing the page and supporting the team. There 

are reminders of what is happening that week 

in school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Pri-

mary. 

            Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

 EYFS and Key Stage 1 Nativity 

Well done to all the children on their fantastic performances 

this week. They did an amazing job learning their lines and all 

the songs. 

     Grace, Tegan, Seth, Dakota, Rhiver, Nyla & Arabella 

A great time was had yester-

day watching the Panto at the 

Victoria Theatre. The        

children (and staff) really en-

joyed themselves, 

especially the  Baby 

Shark song !!! 

Missing Gift 

Please can everybody check at 

home for a missing Secret Santa 

Shop bag.  The presents will 

have the name Patrick on them. 

 

                    Thank you  

 

The PTFA will be selling tickets 

for £1 each all of next week at 

the start of school for the daily 

Christmas draw. Each ticket  

will be entered back into Fri-

day’s main draw. 
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